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PRESS RELEASE
Baker Donelson Continuity of Service Planning and Coronavirus Monitoring

March 16, 2020

With the impact of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) disrupting so much of our daily lives, we want to 
assure our clients that Baker Donelson is prepared to continue our operations throughout the duration 
of this public health crisis. Baker Donelson has a comprehensive business continuity plan that 
ensures our Firm's continued operation and uninterrupted service to our clients. In the event of an 
office closure or other disruption, we are equipped to work remotely in a technologically secure 
environment.

We have been monitoring this issue for some time, including having established a task force to help our clients 
navigate these uncertain times. We have established a Coronavirus resource center that includes articles, 
webinar recordings, and links to keep you apprised of this changing landscape. Check this page often, as we 
are adding new information on a near-daily basis.

Our hope is that the duration of this crisis will be limited, but regardless of how long it lasts, we will have ample 
resources to service our clients and keep our people safe. Our attorneys will continue to be accessible via e-
mail and phone. All attorney contact information is available on our website. Clients may also call 
855.342.3222 for assistance in reaching any Baker Donelson team member from any of our offices.

Your partnership, friendship, and trust mean more now than ever. We look forward to continuing to serve you 
and we wish safety and good health to everyone.
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